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Monday 13th November 2023 

 

 

To all parents in Nursery – Little Wandle Foundation Phonics Workshop 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Wednesday 29th November at 11.00am and 2.50pm.  

This will take place in the Nursery and should last approximately 30 minutes. 

 

The Nursery team will take this opportunity to share with you how you can support your child at home, now 

that they are learning through Little Wandle’s Foundation Phonics. The purpose of this phase is for your child 

to develop their listening, attention and speaking skills, learning to tune into sounds around them, rhyme, 

syllables and learning to blend sounds in words. These are all the first skills for learning to read and essential 

when developing their reading foundation. 

 

During the workshop, we will show you the Little Wandle Website and activities to support your child. 

 

There will also be opportunities for you to ask any questions you may have.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Giordmaina 
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